
Ilford AC XC Championships – Centenary launch event

Subject: Ilford AC XC Championships – Centenary launch event
Message from Billy Green October 26, 2022 14:20
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.

Ilford AC is pleased to announce that our Annual 10m XC event is back to its usual December
slot and is now live to Enter.

Come and join us on Tuesday December 27th (Bank Holiday) at 10:30.

The race once again is being held in tribute to Kevin Newell and a donation will be made to
charity after the event.

The race is also being used as our launch event for the clubs Centenary year and all finishers
will receive a race event T-Shirt (entries before 25th Nov can guarantee to receive the size
they want, otherwise size will be subject to availability) .

You will never ever get another chance to run in Ilfords Centenary launch event, and with it
being the clubs championships there are ONE-OFF Centenary medals to be won for Ilford
athletes

Ilford AC 10 mile Cross Country – EntryCentral.com

Regards

Billy.
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